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Payment of Medicare Part A and Part B Deductible/Coinsurance Medicaid State Plan 
Amendment 

effective April 1, 2022 
 

On or before June 30, 2022, the Montana Department of Public Health and Human Services 
(DPHHS) is submitting a Payment of Medicare Part A and Part B Deductible/Coinsurance 
Medicaid State Plan Amendment (SPA), effective April 1, 2022. 
 
DPHHS is adding language to the Payment of Medicare Part A and Part B Deductible/ 
Coinsurance State Plan to reflect reimbursement for services a Medicaid Member with dual 
eligible benefits receives at an Indian Health Service or Tribal 638 provider. The Medicare 
payment will be treated as a third-party payment and be offset against the all-inclusive Medicaid 
payment.  
 
The total estimated annual fiscal impact of this amendment is $656,572. 
 
We invite your public comments and questions postmarked through March 25, 2022. You may 
direct comments to Mary Eve Kulawik, Medicaid State Plan Amendment and Waiver 
Coordinator, at (406) 444-2584 or mkulawik@mt.gov; or Director’s Office, PO Box 4210, 
Helena MT 59604-4210. 
 
 


